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Greenhill Launches Digital Lost and Found Chat Box during National Lost Pet Prevention Month
New on-line tool helps reunite missing pets quicker

LANE COUNTY, OREGON - (July 29, 2024) — National Lost Pet Prevention Month is an important
reminder for pet parents to keep their furry companions safe, happy, and healthy. As the stray intake
shelter for most of Lane County, helping reunite lost animals with their families is a main goal for
Greenhill Humane Society. In an effort to help community members report a lost or found animal and
receive helpful resources in a timely manner, the shelter has launched a Lost and Found Chat Box.

“Accidents happen and when a pet becomes lost, it’s important to get them reunited with their family as
soon as possible,” said Sarah Bouzad, Greenhill’s Community Engagement & Events Manager. “Whether
your pet slips out the door, you find a dog on your morning walk, or come across a litter of kittens,
calling Greenbhill for help is often the first-thing people do. This, new on-line tool can be used 24/7 and
gives an immediate response with a list of resources, next steps, and tips.”

In 2023, Greenbhill had 966 pet reunions and in 2024 so far there has been over 530 pet reunions.

In an effort to keep your pets safe if they do get lost, make sure they are wearing current identification,
even if they are kept inside. A tag with a current phone number can get your pet home much faster.
Greenhill recommends a microchip for your pet, in case their collar comes off. If your pet is
microchipped, verify that your information is up to date. Visit AAHA Microchip search, to find out how to
contact the microchip manufacturer to update current address and phone information.

If you have lost or found a pet, in addition to contacting Greenhill Humane Society, contact your local
animal control office.

» Cottage Grove - Cottage Grove Police Department: 541-942-9145

¢ Eugene - Eugene Animal Services: 541-687-4060

¢ Unincorporated Lane County - Lane County Animal Services: 541-682-3645

* Springfield - Springfield Animal Control/Police Dept.: 344 A Street: 541-726-3634

* Veneta - Veneta Animal Control/City Hall: 88184 8th street: 541-935-2191


mailto:sarah.bo@green-hill.org
https://www.green-hill.org/
https://www.green-hill.org/lost_and_found_reports/
https://www.aaha.org/your-pet/pet-microchip-lookup/microchip-search/

If your pet is missing, check the shelter’s website, www.green-hill.org, fill out an online lost report at
www.green-hill.org/lostreport or call 541-689-1503. The shelter’s website is updated in real-time as
animals are brought to the facility. Greenhill is open every day from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m.

To learn more about Greenhill Humane Society and utilize the new lost and found chat box,
visit www.green-hill.org.
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About Greenhill Humane Society

Greenhill Humane Society has been caring for animals in Lane County since 1944. It is a private, non-
profit organization that relies on charitable donations. Greenhill is located at 88530 Green Hill Road in
Eugene. We envision a world in which all animals are treated with compassion and respect. In 2023,
Greenhill assisted 5,356 animals through our life-saving programs. Greenhill dogs, cats, and rabbits are
spayed or neutered prior to adoption, receive recommended vaccinations, and are microchipped. To
learn more visit www.green-hill.org and follow on Facebook, Instagram, X, and TikTok.
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